
Yes we just paid around $100,000 to remodel our home and need to get it rented this month and to begin to reimburse our 
retirement account for these expenses. So we need the rent money and are asking that this bill proposed to allow renters to not 
have to pay their rent until February 2022 be rejected completely in the name of justice for building owners. This bill apparently 
takes no or little consideration of home-owners and their property, but allows renters to add more people into the homes for an 
unlimited number of days, and the government does not pay for the home devastation or repairs needed. This proposed extension 
of grace to renters is a great injustice to the people of Oregon, and the US, and I am asking that it not be passed until the 
government passes a bill to repair, replacee, and compensate all home-owners. Thank you.  


